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Keep green spaces green!

In a time where our natural environment is an increasingly endangered commodity, it is
absolutely ludicrous to suggest a development that would jeopardise that further.

Not only that, the hugely valuable community garden is a hub for the people of the area
and an opportunity for the council to be a trail blazer in promoting grassroots
environmental change.

NO MORE HOUSES!

Chloe Sinclair




